
Happy Birthday Jacob 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Jacob Rostron will be 5 on 12th April 

Services for April 
Sundays at 8am 

10th Apr - no service 

17th Apr - Holy Communion by extension with Keith 

24th Apr - no service 

Sundays at 10.30 

 10th Apr - Palm Sunday - no service in All Saints’ 

17th Apr - Holy Communion for Easter with Ven. Paul Ayres  

24th Apr - Morning Worship with Alan 

Wednesdays at 10.30 

 13th Apr - Morning Worship with Pauline & Carole 

20th Apr - no service in Easter week 

27th Apr - Morning Worship with Carole and Pauline 

All Saints’ 

 

SUNDAY 10th APRIL 2022 

PALM SUNDAY 

 

10.30 service in the Methodist Chapel 

12.30 Baptism of Florence and Freddie 

  

  

  

  

Barwick Monday Ladies  

Fellowship 

11th April 2022 

 

 

Apologies, this meeting 

has been cancelled because 

of a problem with the electrics in the 

kitchen. The electrician will need to turn the 

power off to be able to work safely. 



Please remember the FOOD BANK and donate tinned 

meat, fish, fruit and veg if you can. 

The Annual Parochial Church Meeting 
will be on Monday 25th April 

7.30 in church. 

Only people who are on the roll may take part or vote 

in the Annual Parochial Church Meeting. 

Easter Flowers 
If you would like to make a  

donation for Easter flowers, perhaps in 

memory of a loved one, please put the 

form and cash in an envelope and give to 

a church warden. 

                           Thank you 

Lighting in All Saints’ 
If you have been into All Saints’ recently you have probably 

noticed that even with the lights on it is quite dim.  

You may also have noticed that one bulb has been dead for 

months and not replaced: that is because  

they are no longer made. 

We invited our new church architect to visit yesterday  

and she agreed that we need to replace the existing 

scheme with more efficient LEDs. Replacing the outside 

spotlights with LEDs will make significant savings  

on the electricity bill. 

 

This work will cost a huge amount,  

so we need to start fund raising. 

 

Can you suggest any ways to raise funds to get the  

lighting replacement done? 

Would you be willing to help with a fund raising event? 

Would you be willing to be a part of the team working on 

the lighting scheme? 

 

Please reply to me 

leslyeanglican@btinternet.com 

0113 281 2488 (please leave your name, number and a 

short message and I will get back to you) 


